## LEGISLATIVE BULLETIN #3 – DECEMBER 2023

Hello and Happy Holidays!

As we get ready for this very busy season and our upcoming Mid-Winter Conference, I want to just send out a few reminders.

2024, as we all know, is a Presidential election year. Please remember that we do <u>not</u> endorse or support any specific candidates.

It is important that we know who represents us at the city, county, state, and national levels. I've included two links one from Washington state, and the other from the national website to search who your representatives are.

Washington State Legislature <a href="https://leg.wa.gov/">https://leg.wa.gov/</a>

US House of Representatives <a href="https://www.house.gov/">https://www.house.gov/</a>

US Senate <a href="https://www.senate.gov/">https://www.senate.gov/</a>

You can look up your county executive, mayor, and council members on your city/town websites.

On a personal note. I hurt my leg about two weeks ago. It gave way; thankfully, I did not fall but I did injure it to the point that I can barely put any weight on it. Therefore, sadly I will not be at Mid-Winter Conference. Someone will be giving my report and announcing the winner and giving out the prize to my little contest. I will choose a winner on December 29th, so I must have your picture by then.

Let's all remember our theme for the year "Do it for those who can't."

Loyally, Margie Lindberg Legislative Chair